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Janette Smith

From: John Stunson
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 5:04 PM
To: Janette Smith
Subject: FW: BCCMA Solid Waste Disposal Service Agreement
Attachments: BCCMA Solid Waste Disposal Agreement.Final Draft.pdf

 
 

From: John R. Flint [mailto:JFlint@westonfl.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 4:18 PM 
To: Bertha Henry (Broward County); David Rivera; Bruce D. Loucks; Erdal Donmez; Robert Baldwin; Burgess Hanson; 
Mark Antonio; jonathana@lauderdalelakes.org; connieh@lbts-fl.gov; Charles Faranda (Lauderhill); John Lavisky 
(Lighthouse Point); Robert Payton; Ambreen Bhatty; John Stunson; Caryn Gardner-Young; Robert Levy; Charlie Dodge 
(Pembroke Pines); Dennis Beach; Bruce Moeller; Michael Cernech; W Ajibola Balogun; Joseph Gallegos (Wilton Manors); 
Richard Lemack; Greenstein, Ron; Frank Porcella; kfields@swranches.org; cswanson-rivenbark@hollywoodfl.org; 
gshimun@plantation.org 
Cc: Jamie Cole 
Subject: BCCMA Solid Waste Disposal Service Agreement 
 
To All: 
 
Attached is the Final Draft of the template for the Solid Waste Disposal Services Agreement. 
 
With best regards, 
 
John 

  

 

         

         

  

John R. Flint 
City Manager 
JFlint@westonfl.org 

THE CITY OF WESTON 
17200 Royal Palm Blvd. 
Weston, Florida 33326 
P: (954) 385-2000 
F: (954) 385-2010 
http://www.westonfl.org

  Think before you print 
  

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from city officials regarding city business are public records, and are available to the
public and media upon request.  Your e-mail communications, including your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  In addition, this message, together with 
any attachments, is intended only for the addressee.  It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from public disclosure.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use, or any action or reliance on this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please notify the City of Weston immediately by telephone (954-385-2000) or by return e-mail and delete the message, along with any attachments. 
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